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Even	though	the	pandemic	is	still	going	and	there	is	no	end	in	sight,	ExCEL	is	primed	
and	ready	to	get	students	back	in	the	building.	
	
Student	news-	We	start	the	year	with	50	wolves	in	the	pack,	which	is	good	for	us	
because	it	allows	us	to	social	distance	throughout	the	entire	building.		The	plan	is	to	
have	students	in	the	building	5	days	a	week	and	get	them	back	into	a	routine	that	
they	have	been	away	from	since	mid-March.			
	
Staff	news-	ExCEL	will	start	the	year	with	7	new	faces	in	the	building	to	bring	some	
fresh	eyes	and	perspectives	to	the	program.		No	matter	how	the	year	looks	when	we	
get	going,	ExCEL	will	be	fully	staffed.		
	
Building	news-	Our	summer	crew	has	been	diligently	working	all	summer	to	make	
sure	the	building	is	in	great	shape	when	we	come	back	on	the	13th.		We	have	masks,	
gloves,	gowns	and	disinfectant	so	we	are	ready	to	get	started	and	keep	everyone	
safe.	
	
	


